Cindy Berardi

From:

Tracy Heller ·

Sent:

Tuesday, May 20, 2014 9:13 AM

To:

Cindy Berardi

Subject:

RE: BID Advisory Board

2014/11/20 AM 9:49

Dear Cindy;

Thank you so much for all you have done. I would like you to present this notice to the City Counsel for me.

This email to serve as my Official Notice of Resignation from the BID Board. I would like to thank the city for allowing me to serve on this board. It was very fulfilling, and rewarding. I am sure it will be remembered as a benefit to Down Town, when it was needed most.

My heart will always be with Palm Springs.

Thank you, Tracy Heller

From: Cindy Berardi [mailto:Cindy.Berardi@palmsprings-ca.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 12:22 PM

To:

Subject: BID Advisory Board

Good Afternoon Mr. Heller,

I thought I would go ahead and send you a reminder email to the address you gave me this morning. Simply reply to this email with your resignation. Thank you and I hope to hear from you soon.

Cynthia A. Berardi, CMC Deputy City Clerk City of Palm Springs P. O. Box 2743 Palm Springs, CA 92263 (760) 323-8204 (760) 322-8332 fax

Please note: City Hall is open Monday-Thursday 8:00am-6:00pm, and we are closed on Fridays.

ITEM NO. QI